Highcliffe School Student Bulletin
Monday 8'"- Friday 12" July 2019: Week B

General Notices

Activities Week is coming soon!

Monday 15™ — Friday 19™ July — every day will be a 3:2 day.

Make sure you know what you are doing on each day — check the lists on the Activities Week notice board
in the main corridor for full details.

Unless you are told otherwise, come to school at the usual time in full uniform and register in your tutor
bases.

Look out for the notices for your Year Group every morning.

Have fun!

Smugglers Trip (MHY)

There is a meeting for students who are coming on the Smugglers Trip, on Tuesday 9" July in the Library at
lunchtime. If you have not yet returned your Parental Consent Form please make sure your bring it with you on
Tuesday. Blank forms can be obtained from Ms Haley in the Library or student support. They can also be
downloaded from the school website. If you have any queries please see Ms Haley.

FIXTURES/PRACTICES 8t -12" July
LUNCHTIME (1.25-1.55pm) AFTER SCHOOL (3.05-4.10pm)
Year 10 beach volleyball NJS Year 10 beach volleyball NJS all day
all day
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BOOK SALE
WHEN - FROM WEDNESDAY 26™
JUNE FOR TWO WEEKS, DURING
BREAK & LUNCHTIME.
WHERE - THE LIBRARY

AND HAVE

a - LOOK
LOTS - TO CHOOSE

FROM AND REASONABLE PRICES!
ALL PROCEEDS TO CHARITY [CHARITY
TO BE DECIDED BY BOOKIES BOOK
GROUP)
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Highcliffe School

Twilight Languages Programme

Registration Evening
Tuesday 17th September 2019
3:30- 5:00pm

French I I

Japanese

Beginners and Intermediate Classes Available
A Course of 30 Lessons for £60

Open to all members of our community,
come and join us and have a go!

For further details, please contact
jmaurice@highcliffeschool.com
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Calling all Year 8!
Monday 15th July (Activiies Week)

Come and join us on a tour of this wonderful coastal area,
and learn about the real smugglers of the 1780s!

We are delighted to offer you this new trip with author and
local historian Julie Ratchife.

For more mformation, download a letter from the
school website or see Ms Haley in the Library.
Do not delay, places are limited, and
will be allocated on a first come basis!
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